
GROWING UP AND MOVING 
ON 
 

We all know that “growing up is hard to do”, but for children 
with additional needs it can be even more confusing, and a 
challenging time for everyone. We support school staff in their 
delivery of the PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education) 
curriculum when requested, and occasionally we may work 
with individual children around specific worries or issues they 
may have around body changes and growing up.  For some 
young people, this may include working with families and 
school staff to support young people to manage these 
potentially sensitive issues at home. 
 
We also support young people as they approach school 
leaving age, to ensure that their health needs continue to be 
met when they enter adulthood at 18 years old. We have joint 
responsibility with Adult services for children’s health care 
needs until they leave school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


